
 
 

Participating in the Meet Your Ohio Leaders Video Library 
 
 
Please email your video to matina@kidsvotingohio.org with your name and elected 
office held. Alternatively, you can upload your video to our google drive.  
 
We are looking for videos that cover the following and serve as a way for students to 
learn about Ohio’s government and the roles of our elected leaders.  
 

• Introduction of who you are, your office and role, and who you represent 
• Statement on why you got involved in politics and ran for office 
• Discussion of the responsibilities for your position 
• Statement on the importance of local and state government and civic 

participation 
 
All videos should be around 5 minutes or less.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact our office via email at 
matina@kidsvotingohio.org or by phone (404) 545-4797.  
 
Thank you for participating in the Meet Your Ohio Leaders Project. Together we can 
build a more civically engaged Ohio.   


